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NuScaleDCDocsPEm Resource

From: Bavol, Bruce
Sent: Tuesday, February 21, 2017 7:06 AM
To: NuScaleDCDocsPEm Resource
Subject: FW: RE: Acceptance of TR-0516-49417 for Review and Request for Concurrence on 

Schedule and Resources

 
 

From: Seely, Stephanie [mailto:sseely@nuscalepower.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, February 15, 2017 1:38 PM 
To: Bavol, Bruce <Bruce.Bavol@nrc.gov> 
Cc: Bergman, Tom <tbergman@nuscalepower.com>; Wike, Jennie <jwike@nuscalepower.com>; Mirsky, Steven 
<smirsky@nuscalepower.com> 
Subject: [External_Sender] RE: Acceptance of TR-0516-49417 for Review and Request for Concurrence on Schedule and 
Resources 
 
Bruce, 
NuScale concurs with the estimated dates and hours for review. Thank you for the draft acceptance letter. 
 
Stephanie Seely | NuScale Power | Supervisor, Licensing | O: 980-349-4897 | WEBSITE | NEWSLETTER | TWITTER | LINKEDIN  

 
Confidentiality Notice: This email message and thread, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and 
may contain legally privileged and/or confidential information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution is prohibited. If 
you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the original message. By 
inadvertent disclosure of this communication, NuScale Power, LLC does not waive any attorney-client privilege or attorney work-
product privilege with respect hereto. 
From: Bavol, Bruce [mailto:Bruce.Bavol@nrc.gov]  
Sent: Wednesday, February 15, 2017 10:17 AM 
To: Wike, Jennie 
Cc: Mirsky, Steven; Pope, Steven; Unikewicz, Steve; Cranston, Gregory; Karas, Rebecca; Lee, Samuel; Franovich, Rani 
Subject: Acceptance of TR-0516-49417 for Review and Request for Concurrence on Schedule and Resources 
 
Dear Ms. Wike: 
 
By letters dated July 31, 2016 and December 3, 2016 (Agencywide Documents Access and Management 
System (ADAMS) Accession Numbers ML16250A851 and ML16340A756, respectively) NuScale submitted for 
NRC staff review Topical Report TR-0516-49417-P “Evaluation Methodology for Stability Analysis of the 
NuScale Power Module,” and the subsequent “Response to NRC Request for Supplemental Information to TR-
0516-49417-P, Revision 0.”    
 
The NRC staff expects to issue its request for additional information (RAI) questions by October 5, 2017, and 
issue its advance safety evaluation by June 5, 2018, provided that NuScale is able to address any issues 
identified during the review process in a timely manner.  The NRC staff estimates that the review will require 
approximately 1850 staff hours including project management.  This estimate could change if significant 
technical issues arise and additional rounds of RAIs are needed to complete the NRC staff’s review. 
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Please provide us with your feedback at your earliest convenience. The NuScale concurrence with the 
resource and time estimates will be documented in our forthcoming acceptance letter to NuScale. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Bruce M. Bavol 
 
Project Manager 
NuScale, Licensing Projects Branch 1 
Office of New Reactors 
Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Work Phone: (301) 415-6715 
Email: Bruce.Bavol@nrc.gov 
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